
BILL HIGGINS

I am delighted to have had an opportunity to serve on the board of
Unit 176. 

For the past 2 years I've been Vice President of the Board. I have 
also been serving as membership chair, where my focus has been 
on growing our game and reversing the decline in our unit 

membership we've experienced over the last few years.

If elected to another term on the board I will continue to work hard to grow our game 
and secure a sound future for bridge in Dallas


